Licensing Committee

Virtual Meeting on Tuesday 13 April 2021

Present

Councillors Goodrick, Cleary (Vice-Chairman), Potter, MacKenzie, Bailey, Thackray and Riby

In Attendance

Mark Heaton (Senior Licensing Officer), Eleaner Hardie (Clerk), Samantha Broome
(Environmental Health Technical Officer)Mark Heaton

Minutes
1 Apologies for absence
Apologies were received from Councillor Paul Andrews, Mason and Windress,
Councillor Riby substituted for Councillor Paul Andrews and there was no
substitute for Councillor Mason
Not present: Councillor Hope
2 Minutes
Decision
That the minutes for the Licensing Committee held on 27 October 2020 be
approved and signed as a correct record.
Voting Record
6 For
0 Against
0 Abstentions
3 Urgent Business
There was no urgent business
4 Declarations of Interest
There were no declarations of interest
5 Review of Taxi and Private Hire Policy
Decision
® Members agreed to adopt the new Standards introduced by

Government in July 2020.

(i) Members approved the draft revised Policy for consultation.
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7 For
0 Against
0 Abstentions

6 Any other business that the Chairman decides is urgent.

There was no other business

Councillor Riby joined the meeting at 18:02

The meeting closed at 18:04
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